
 
 
December 5, 2024 

 

2024 Ridge Rally Reconnaissance Exemption #1 

 

In accordance with the provisions in RCR 1.2.1.c, the crew of car 928 have 
requested an additional passenger for reconnaissance. This request has been 
granted and it was confirmed the additional passenger has a current competition 
license. 

 

 

Preston Osborn 

 

ARA Competition Director 


